
CTA Liberty PTO Meeting 3/27/24


Welcome and administrator remarks: 

Went to the MPR to see the completed retractable stage.  Reviewed proposal to build 
additional cabinetry in the MPR for storage and proposal to change carpet on stage and add 
border wrapping.  


There is an increase in discipline and referrals, plan to reinforce positive behaviors and 
“bombard” students with positive behaviors.  


Teacher appreciation: 

Dates: May 6-10, budget about $2000

will do a mixture of breakfast, lunch, treats and supplies.  


Carnival Status: 

Carnival April 5, will be advertised in the weekly newsletter with volunteer links, NHS request to 
run a booth and STUCO wants to sell water.  There will also be vendor booths (karate, 
Chandler library, Suffer City, and Kumon).  Pre-sold wrist bands will be distributed using the 
same envelope method as previous year.  Parent volunteers will receive 2 free wristbands. 


Treasurer Update: Denise voted in as treasurer



